
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 April 18, 2002 

 
 

Mr. Tony Zielinski  
Common Council Administration Manager 
City Clerk's Office 

City Hall, Room 205 
 
 

Dear Mr. Zielinski: 
 
The Health Department is submitting grant resolutions for the following 

programs:   
 

Sexually Transmitted Diseases Grant -- This is a continuing grant funded 
by the State of Wisconsin Division of Health and Family Services.  The 
purpose of the funding is to reduce the incidence and complications of 

sexually transmitted diseases in Milwaukee through preventive health 
education services and focused disease intervention activities.   
 

Lead Poisoning Prevention Grant -- This continuing grant from the State 
of Wisconsin Division of Health and Family Services will support the 
comprehensive and coordinated services to lead-poisoned children and 

their families.  Services include screening, laboratory analysis, 
nursing care management, environmental inspections, community health 

education and program management. 
 
Fetal Infant Mortality Review Grant -- This continuation funding comes to 

the City from the U. S. Department of Health and Human Services through 
the Black Health Coalition.  The grant will resume the interdisciplinary 
review of infant deaths (and some fetal deaths) occurring in the City of 

Milwaukee to identify opportunities to reduce infant mortality and 
support families at risk.   

 
None of the above funding includes changes to the Positions Ordinance.  All 
appropriate paperwork is attached.  Thank you for your consideration.   

 
 

Sincerely,  

 
 
 

                              Janet Nell 
Administrative Specialist-Sr.  

Attachments 


